THE WORSHIP
ACADEMY

School of The Arts

Our Response to Covid-19

We plan to operate during the 2020-2021 academic year with proactive policies
and precautions to prevent the spreading of germs, viruses, and illnesses. *

The following practices will be in place:

1. During orientation all students and staff will take a COVID-19 awareness/safety training
to enhance our ability to maintain a clean environment.

2. Class sizes will be limited to 16 students maximum. All meals will be eaten in classrooms.

3. Dance/Art areas will have air purifiers installed. (Masks will not be used during physical activity
but will be used in common spaces, classrooms and in dance spaces while non active)

4. Temperatures will be taken via a touch free thermometer at the start of each day.

5. Hand washing upon entry of the building and before lunch time.

6. Classrooms/workstations will be sanitized between uses and at the end of each day.

7. Sanitizing stations will be set up in each room (Monthly Commercial Cleaning).

8. Each student will receive a clip on personal sized hand sanitizer for their back pack at
orientation in addition to two school issued face masks.

9. Children who don’t feel well are asked to complete school work from home (please refer

to the student handbook for attendance reporting procedures).
10. Disposable 3ply masks/face shields will be made available for anyone who needs one.

11. We will practice social distancing while encouraging a continuous coworking
environment by using alternative seating such as large tables for group assignments.

12. When the weather permits, outdoor face mask breaks will be taken.
13. If necessary, students will be mandated to distance learning only.

*These practices may be updated at anytime to ensure the safest practices are in place for our student body.



